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New Bible studies have started
One lady was baptized and delivered 
from witchcraft! 

We have resumed monthly ladies 
meetings and game night outreach events 
Thirteen have been baptized across the
nation of Georgia. Praise God for what He 
is doing! 

Our son Elijah was baptized in Jesus Name!
Praise God! 
We were blessed to have our Regional 

Director, came to visit and minister in

Georgia and Armenia for a week.  

Language classes for the entire family

continue, we are excited with our progress 
and the doors this will open for us! 
We visited Armenia and made some new 
contacts in the capital city of Yerevan. 
Currently there is a dispute over territory 
between Armenia and Azerbaijan. The 
Armenians are evacuating their homes and 
leaving everything they have behind. Please 
consider donating to Compassion Services 
to help us feed these displaced Armenians.

 https://compassion.breezechms.com/give/online 

Republic of Georgia & ArmeniaRepublic of Georgia & Armenia  

Prayer Needs
Pray for our Upcoming Conference in Georgia 
  November 3-5, 2023 
Pray for Peace in Armenia and our safety as we 
travel there to minister and disperse food items to 
refugees 
Pray for laborers to come and help in these 
nations 

Give to our Evangelism Fund to assist with  expenses
from our National Conference  #217860 -2501


